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February 24, 2022, 
 
 
Dear Bellmoore Community, 
 
This letter is confirming that the fire alarm at Bellmoore School was accidentally pulled 
today.  Once we determined that it was a false alarm, the Hamilton Fire Department 
moved very quickly to arrive on site, verifying the information and permitting re-entry. 
 
Our students were outside for approximately 15 minutes, around 10:30 am this 
morning.  Educators followed our Fire Drill procedures and vacated the building in a 
timely manner.  Announcements to staff and students were made to share this 
information to ensure they knew that this was a false alarm and all were safe and 
secure at Bellmoore School. 
 
Throughout the school year it is important to remember that the entire school conducts 
six practice fire drills to ensure that everyone is confident with fire protocols. Today, 
this allowed students and staff members to remain calm, during this unexpected 
incident. 
 
Please direct any questions or concerns the office.  Thank you for your commitment and 
understanding. 
 
 
 
 
 
The Bellmoore Administration Team 

mailto:bellmoore@hwdsb.on.ca

